
    From: Scott McDonald
    Sent: 03/14/2011 07:05 PM CDT
    To: Al Armendariz; Lawrence Starfield
    Cc: Suzanne Murray; Cheryl Seager
    Subject: Ed Rendell - former Governor of PA
Pursuant to our earlier discussion during the Fracking Update, OECA informs me that the spokesman for 
Range at recent meeting with the Administrator was former Governor of PA, Ed Rendell.  Not Senator 
Rangel of NY.  One of the DOJ attorneys assigned to Range had stated that Rangel proposed certain 
terms to the Administrator, however, he apparently confused Rangel with Rendell (read below).  

Scott McDonald, Chief
Water Enforcement Branch
Office of Regional Counsel
ph. (214) 665-2718

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged, and/or attorney work product and is for the 
sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance, or distribution by others or forwarding without 
express permission is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and delete all copies. 
----- Forwarded by Scott McDonald/R6/USEPA/US on 03/14/2011 06:37 PM -----

Re: Senator    

Bernadette Rappold to: Scott McDonald 03/14/2011 06:24 PM

Scott --

Left you a voice mail about this.  

Happy to discuss by phone.  Just so you know, the discussion was apparently between former PA 
Governor Ed Rendell and Administrator.

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Bernadette Rappold, Director
Special Litigation and Projects Division (MC 2248)
Office of Civil Enforcement
U.S. EPA 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20460

Telephone: (202) 564-4387

This email is for the intended recipient only and may contain material that is privileged and/or confidential.  
If you believe you have received this email in error, kindly notify the sender and then delete the message 
from your hard drive.  Thank you. 


